Agreed Report from Board of Management Meeting

28th November 2019

Seamus Kilgannon was elected Chairperson of BOM.
Open/Enrolment evening was a huge success with 116 student
applications received.

TY Tour to Italy & 5% year Tour to Paris planned for Feb/March
2020.

Building work continues and is up to date. Due for completion
September 2020.

Mobile phone policy ratified by BOM.

The Child Protection Oversight Report was completed.

School subject inspection in Business and Accounting was very
positive and the Board commended all of the teachers involved.



